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August 4, 2020 

Buy American Act Compliance Statement 
To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter serves as a conformance certification that all of Alencon Systems LLC’s (“Alencon”) 
products are manufactured in the United States, though some included materials are sourced 
globally, and as such meet the requirements of 41 U.S.C 10, commonly known as the Buy-
American Act. 

No federal waiver from the “Buy American” requirements is required of this product submittal. 

In addition, all of Alencon’s products meet the “Buy American” requirements of the federal 
American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (ARRA) as well as the recently issued 
Executive Order of May 1, 2020 regarding the installation of equipment and other technology 
on the United States’ bulk power system. 

If you should need further information on this subject, please contact your Alencon your Sales 
Representative. 

Thank you for your interest in Alencon’s products. 

Sincerely, 

 

Hanan Fishman 
President & CEO 
Alencon Systems 
email: hfishman@alenconsystems.com 
484-436-0035 x 103 (o) 
215-275-4781 (m) 


